
WLF Family 
We like to keep in touch with past interns, to see what they
have been doing since leaving WLF. This month, we are
featuring Robert.  
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Vision: A peaceful world where everyone fulfills their potential 
Values: Self-responsibility, equality, inclusiveness, honesty, forgiveness 
Purpose: To provide solutions to combat discrimination and develop potential through a Whole-Person education 
curriculum pioneered by young leaders into communities 
Mission: To put the Whole-Person curriculum at the heart of our nation, starting with empowering young leaders 

 
 

Communication Master Class 
Past, present and future interns gathered at 1 Abbey

Gardens for a challenging and stimulating seminar on
communication skills. It was hosted by Lord Taylor, featuring
special guest speaker Michael Bland. He is a renowned
communications consultant and author, who has worked with
major organisations worldwide. 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
    

A Day as Lord Taylor 
 

British-Iranian All-Party Parliamentary Group –  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
                                                 

                                                     Channel 4 Anchor Jon Snow
 

 
 

Anne Frank Trust Reception – The interns and Lord 
Taylor attended a reception held to mark the 10th 
anniversary of the Anne Frank Declaration, which 
promotes human rights. The event featured the Opera 
singer Natasha Marsh, speeches, and signing of the 
Declaration. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lord Taylor, Natasha Marsh, Robert, and Brandon 

      Robert Yates     
After completing a 7 month internship with 
WLF, Robert is now headed for Latvia. He will 
act as a farmhand and children’s counsellor at an 
orphanage for several months. From Latvia, 
Robert will return to complete his studies at 
Aston University. For more information on the 
orphanage visit www.grasi.apollo.lv. 

Michael highlighted the
importance of understanding the audience 
you are addressing and knowing exactly 
what message you are trying to deliver. He
encouraged the interns to be passionate
when communicating.  

The enjoyable seminar ended with
a most productive question and answer 
session. WLF is planning future exciting
seminars!   Michael Bland

Happy Holidays! 
As parliament is in recess during August, the next WLF 

Newsletter will be at the end of September. 

WLF Funding 
If you would like to sponsor an intern at the House of Lords for a 12 weeks leadership programme WLF needs: £5,000 
If you would like to sponsor a group in your local  community to learn our leadership curriculum WLF needs: £15,000 

 

Please make cheques payable to :              Please send donations to : 
The Warwick Leadership Foundation          Lord Taylor of Warwick, 
Registered Charity no: 298752                       The Warwick Leadership Foundation, 

c/o 1 Abbey Gardens, 
                                                                Great College Street, 
                                                                 London SW1P 3SE.  

Intern Brandon Fite attended 
a special briefing with famous 
Channel 4 News presenter 
Jon Snow. Mr. Snow  
analysed the current 
relationship between the 
West and Iran.  He stressed 
the necessity of diplomatic 
engagement as the proper 
way forward to deal with 
Iran’s current political 
manoeuvring.  


